Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 1:08 PM
To: 'Kiernan, James'

Subject: RO138 monitoring and sampling
Hello James,

ACEH has reviewed your request for a change in the monitoring to onsite wells MW-1 and MW-2. As noted in your April
24, 2009 correspondence, dissolved phase contamination has not been detected in these wells since they were installed
in 1998.

ACEH concurs that groundwater sampling from MW-1 and MW-2 is no longer required. Please continue to collect
groundwater elevation data from these two wells, as the GW elevation data will be used to prepare potentiometric
surface maps.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Steven Plunkett

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 383-1767
Fax: (510) 337-9335
E-mail: steven.plunkett@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm
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"The bicycle is a curious invention,
The passenger is also its engine."




